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St Mark’s, Nether Kellet is currently under-utilised. Holy Trinity PCC are in the 
process of reviewing the current provision of worship and ministry at St Mark’s, while 
exploring opportunities for mission in Nether Kellet. 

Holy Trinity PCC is conducting a survey of residents to canvas local opinion on St Mark’s, and to 
help us learn more about the needs of Nether Kellet. Through the survey we wish to understand 
how we as a church can better provide for the village, and what part St Mark’s can play in this. We 
will also consult with parishioners at Holy Trinity to get their input. The PCC are going to explore a  
number of key areas: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Spiritual 
We need to look at the provision of worship, fellowship, mission, and evangelism, in Nether Kellet. 
 
Social 
We recognise that Nether Kellet has its own defined identity. As a parish, we need to look at what 
we do socially in the village. 
 
Pastoral 
More thought needs to be given to our pastoral care for those who may be sick, lonely, or 
bereaved in Nether Kellet.   
 
Resources 
The PCC needs to identify how our spiritual, social, and pastoral ministry is going to be resourced. 
To this end, we must also discern how the St Mark’s building can be a useful resource to us and to 
the village.  
 
 Financial 
As a parish we are in a situation where our costs are rising more rapidly than our income. There 
are significant costs in making the St Mark’s building more welcoming, to a similar standard of 
Holy Trinity. We need to look at the cost of making improvements to St Mark’s, and at creating a 
more sustainable financial future.   
 

Please email: parishblsnews@parishbls.co.uk if you have any comments or suggestions. 
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